
An  Open  Letter  to  Bishop
Budde
THE RT. REV. MARIANN EDGAR BUDDE
Episcopal Church House
Mount St. Alban
Washington, DC 20016
Dear Bishop Budde:
We are writing to thank you for your inspiring and courageous
sermon
at the National Prayer Service. Along with so many other
congregations, we stand with you in solidarity and faith. It
is so
important, in this terrifying time, that the word of Jesus be
preached
and understood as a word of love and mercy. There is no power
on
Earth that can stand against this word, not even those in the
highest
political offices.
We will keep you gratefully in our prayers.
With blessings,
The Seekers Church Community
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